
  
 
 
 
 
 
Stockholm, April 20, 2006 
 
 
 
 
 
Invitation 
 
In conjunction with the release of Skanska’s three month report 2006 on Thursday  
April 27, you are invited to participate in a  
 
Telephone conference 
 
The telephone conference begins at CET 11.00 am (UK 10.00 am, US Eastern  
05.00 am). Skanska´s President and CEO Stuart Graham and Hans Biörck, Chief 
Financial Officer will at this time present the report and thereafter respond to 
questions. 
 
To participate in the conference, please dial +46 8 505 201 10 no later than five 
minutes prior to the start of the conference. If you are unable to participate, there will 
be a replay facility available for five days immediately following the teleconference. 
The number to dial is +46 8 505 203 33, access code: 702590. 
 
The Interim Report will be published at approximately 08.30 CET. A slide 
presentation will be made available on the Skanska Group´s website 
www.skanska.com before the telephone conference. 
 
After the conference there will be possibilities for individual meetings with Hans 
Biörck. To apply for a meeting please contact agneta.wendelstam@skanska.se no 
later than April 25. 
 
If you have any practical questions regarding the telephone conference, please 
contact Marianne Bergström, +46 8 753 88 75 or by mail to 
marianne.bergstrom@skanska.se. 
 
Looking forward to your participation. 
 
 
 
Anders Lilja 
Senior Vice President, Investor Relations 

http://www.skanska.com/

